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Wednesday 9th November 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Re: National Online Safety Training for Parents 
 

At Hazelbury, we take the safety of our pupils very seriously including their safety while they access the internet, 
we want this approach to e-safety to spread to the home online environment too. Learning how to act safely 
when using the internet is an incredibly important part of safeguarding our children. 
 
We have joined up with National Online Safety to offer free interactive online safety training courses, explainer 
videos and weekly guides for our parents. 
 
The short courses can be taken at your own convenience and covers: 

• Information about online dangers and the newest platforms 
• What online risks to look out for and how to protect your child 

 

To create your account, please follow https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/hazelbury-primary-school and 
complete your details. When you’re set up, you’ll be able to set ‘Parent/Carer’ as your user type.   
 
Once you have registered, you will be able to access the ‘Online Safety for Parents’ courses along with the 
National Online Safety’s resources (which includes 50+ online platform guides on the latest social media 
channels and games). This aims to help empower parents with the knowledge to protect their children from the 
dangers of the internet. 
 
You can access National Online Safety online via any device- including via our brand-new smartphone app. To 
download the app, please go to: 
https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/national-online-safety/id1530342372 
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=uk.co.nationaleducationgroup.nos 
Alternatively, search for ‘National Online Safety’ in the App Store/Google Play Store.  
 
Answers to frequently asked questions and customer service can be accessed at 
https://helpdesk.thenationalcollege.co.uk/helpcentre .  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Tanya Saunders 
Assistant Headteacher 
Child Protection Lead 


